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                                                                                                                                                         Wednesday 18th March 2020


 Dear Parents/Carers 

                                                                Temporary Closure to EYC

Coronavirus (Covid-19) update


The health and wellbeing of all of our pupils and staff continues to remain our number one concern and we are continuing to follow the advice from the DfE and Public Health England.

We were hopeful that we would be able to keep school open over the coming weeks and months. However, this is no longer possible due to staff shortage. We have made the decision that from tomorrow, Thursday 19th March, the EYC building will be closed and the remaining staff will be      re-deployed to other areas in school. This is likely to continue until after the Easter holidays but we will regularly update the website to keep you informed.

In the meantime, we hope that you and your family remain safe and healthy and we look forward to seeing you in the summer term. 



 Yours sincerely






Mr P Morgan
Headteacher
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